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Dr. Ignacioc Gonzalez, Decano
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Universidad de Concepcion
Concepcion, Chile

Dear Dr. Gonzalez:

Thank you for your letter of February 10, which was received
shortly after Dr. Horning's departure on his current South Amer-
ican field trip. We are glad to have your approval of the supple-
mentary fellowship for Dr. Hodgscn and will proceed with the
arrangements as previously outlined.

Dr. Ennio Vivaldl has made exeellent progress in his program
of study at the University of Michigan snd expects to complete
his work there on or sbout May 31, 1954. Before the Foundation
can approve the extension of his fellowship beyond its present
termination date on March 1, it is necessary that we have =
letter from you indicating that you approve of the additicnal
three months. This extension of time will enable Dr. Vivaldi to
have training in the Department of SBurgery, with Dr. Frederick
Coller, which we discussed at the time of your visit here.

I shall appreciate it if you will let us know promptly whether
these arrangements for Dr. Viveldi meet with your approval, so
that we may complete his fellowship plans accordingly.

With kindest perscnal regards, I am

Sincerely yo

Fhilip E. Blackerby, JI;' s ]3!.]21,'4I
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